
 
 
 

March 15, 2021 

Michael Weber, City Planner 
Alexandria City Hall 
704 Broadway 
Alexandria, MN  56308 

Via mweber@alexandriamn.city only. 

 
Re:  OAH 71-0331-36884 (MBAU A-8267 Alexandria/LaGrand Township; 
                                             Jon T. and Heather M. Lee Petition for Annexation)  

Dear Mr. Weber: 

On May 21, 2020, the City of Alexandria (City) filed with the Office of Administrative 
Hearings, on behalf of the petitioners, a petition for annexation of certain real property from 
LaGrand Township (Township) pursuant to pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.033, subd. 5 
(2020). 

The Corporate Data Group of the Department of Transportation contacted the Office 
of Administrative Hearings on May 26, 2020, concerning issues with the legal description. 
On March 12, 2021, this office received your email requesting the withdrawal of petition. 

No further action will be taken on the above-referenced matter and the Office of 
Administrative Hearings’ file in this matter is now closed. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at star.holman@state.mn.us or 651-361-7909. 

Sincerely, 

STARLENE J. HOLMAN 
MBAU Administrator 

c: Martin Schultz, Administrator (via mschultz@alexandriamn.city) 
    Kelly Beilke, LaGrand Township Clerk (via clerk@lagrandtownship.com) 
    Char Rosenow, County Auditor  (via charr@co.douglas.mn.us) 
    Justin Roberts, MnDOT (via justin.roberts@state.mn.us) 
    Kathy Metzker, DNR (via kathleen.metzker@dnr.state.mn.us) 
 


